
IN THE NEWS 
 

We hope that you all had a lovely Christmas with family and friends and that COVID did 
not get in the way of any of your plans. We are all looking forward to the Spring Term. 
Macmillan Cake Sale 
As you will remember, our PTA ran a cake stall during our open air art exhibition and 
clothing sale last half term. We have received a certificate this week to say we managed 
to raise to £32.90 for Macmillan through selling the cakes. We are proud to support such 
a worthy cause.  
Dictionaries and Thesauruses 
After our dictionary and thesaurus sale at the end of term, we donated the rest to the 
Business Education Partnership for their school. We received a letter of thanks for the 
donation. 
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Newsletter 15         Week beginning 3rd January 2022 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

CELEBRATE  
 

Montgomerie Mentions: Harrison, Tommy, Phoebe, Stanley, Teddie, Alfie, Arabella, 
Addison, Israel, Charley, Logan, George 

 

Parking 
Please be reminded that parking or stopping on the yellow lines or zig zag lines outside 
of school is prohibited. Our Crossing Patrol Person has noticed an increase in this over 
the last few days and it is putting our children at risk. Also, please do not use the 
entrance to the access road at the side of school as a turning place as children and their 
families cross here and it is a risk to their safety. If you are crossing there with your child 
remember that this is the road to Glenwood and minibuses are frequently up and down 
this road. 
Evening Echo 
Our school was in the paper on Friday 17th December! 
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